Service arrangement for Appeal Panel
(Housing)

In response to the latest situation of the COVID-19 pandemic, for the
sake of maintaining social distancing, the Secretariat of the Appeal Panel
(Housing) announced today (April 3) that appeal hearings on termination of
tenancy agreement scheduled for April 6, 7 and 9 have been rescheduled.
The Secretariat has informed the parties concerned separately.
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